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Warning against unauthorized persons claiming to be the 
Danish investment firm Carnegie Asset Management 
Fondsmæglerselskab A/S 
 

WARNING 

 

The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has been informed that unauthorized persons are claiming 

to be the Danish investment firm Carnegie Asset Management Fondsmæglerselskab A/S, which is 

under supervision in Denmark. These persons use the name Carnegie Asset Management Limited and 

Carnegie Asset Management Fondsmæglerselskab A/S' address. Furthermore they use the website 

http://www.carnegieassets.com/. 

 

The Danish Financial Supervisory Authority has been informed that the said persons in several cases, 

has offered to carry out financial services. 

 

The persons concerned should not be mistaken with the Danish investment company Carnegie Asset 

Management Fondsmæglerselskab A/S, which is under supervision in Denmark. 

 

Companies which are authorized to carry out financial services in Denmark can be found at The Danish 

Financial Supervisory Authority's homepage (www.dfsa.dk/Tal-og-fakta/Virksomheder-under-

tilsyn/VUT.aspx?sc_lang=en). 

 

Contact person: Rikke Grinderslev-Schwartz   

Direct phone no.: +45 33 55 82 20 
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